
  
  

Share Ideas for Wetlands Access along Heritage Trail on July 29 

The Dubuque County Conservation Board has the opportunity to acquire 

additional wetlands along the Heritage Trail near the former Flexsteel Industries 

site at 3400 Jackson Street in the city of Dubuque. Public input is needed to help 

plan for better access to observe wildlife and learn about the importance of 

wetland habitat on the Heritage Trail. Everyone is invited to share their ideas on 

Thursday, July 29, 2021 at 6:00 PM in the United Auto Workers (UAW) Hall, 3450 

Central Avenue, Dubuque, Iowa.  

 

Can’t make the meeting? Share your ideas on the Dubuque County Conservation 

Facebook page, or contact Brian Preston, Executive Director, at 563-556-6745 or 

Brian.Preston@dubuquecounty.us. 
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